
 

 

Chief Judge Order 19-02 

Fourteenth Judicial District 

State of Colorado 
 

POLICY REGARDING REQUESTS 

FOR AUDIO RECORDINGS 

 

 

This Order formalizes the Fourteenth Judicial District’s existing policy regarding requests 

for audio recordings of court proceedings. 

 

Pursuant to Chief Justice Directive 05-03 V.E., each District shall create a policy 

outlining the procedure for requesting transcripts, tapes or digital recordings. 

 

As technology advances, microphones are getting more sensitive and able to capture 

recordings that are not part of the official court record and should not be disseminated by 

the Court.  Additionally, the Court does not have necessary technology to redact victim 

information from audio recordings which is a requirement of Chief Justice Directive 05-

01.  Therefore, copies of audio recordings will not be provided to anyone other than the 

persons authorized by the Court to prepare official transcripts.  

  

Dated this 30th day of May, 2019 

       
      ____________________________ 

      Michael A. O’Hara, III 

 Chief Judge, 14th Judicial District 

       


